
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Reception staff are really pleased with how the children have settled into the school routine.  They have all made 
tremendous progress in the last month and we are really enjoying working with them. 

We are now ready to move on to the next step in order to develop your childs’ independence.  

We ask that you now say goodbye to your child on the playground, as the entrance has become very congested in 
the morning. This can be distressing for the children and safeguarding is our priority at Great Barford Academy.  

As of Friday 5th October please allow your child to come into school independently. The Reception team will be there 
to support and encourage with this next important step.  

Kind regards, 

 

GBPA Reception Team 
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